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To the Rt Hon Anne-Marie Trevelyan MP

Others have given their reasons why it is not advisable to proceed
with this scheme.

My main concern is that we are only just now beginning to unravel
and understand the true meaning and significance and even
dimensions of this site, re-thinking decades of second guessing by
historians and archaeologists.  The site should be respected and
protected, and we should share the quest to understand its origins
and true purpose alongside those investigating similar sites on the
planet.  This can only be to our long-term advantage at such a
stressful time in our planet's life.

Please listen to others before it is too late.   
Lesley 
(Williams-Allen) 

                                                              




